
You’re invited...

JOIN US TO CELEBRATE
50 YEARS
OF

NSSL INNOVATION

The NOAA National Severe Storms Laboratory’s

50th Anniversary Celebration

Thursday, December 4

2–5 p.m. presentations, NWC David L. Boren Auditorium
6 p.m. reception & dinner, NWC Atrium, reservations required

National Weather Center
120 D120 David L. Boren Blvd.

Dinner cost: $25

Please RSVP to:
Amy Tougas, 405.325.3109, atougas@ou.edu
Make checks payable to the University of Oklahoma

www.nssl.noaa.gov/50th


